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             Wednesday 21st September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to announce that we will be hosting a Macmillan Cake Sale on Friday 30th 

September from 3:00pm outside the main school gates. In order to make this is a success we 

would be grateful for donations of cake. All donations are to be handed into the school 

office either Thursday 29th September or bring them with you on Friday morning and give 

them to the class teacher. 

 

To make the sale of the cakes as easy as possible, we would greatly appreciate it if you 

could come with change in order to pay for the cakes.  

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Miss Monet 

Year 1 Teacher and MFL Lead. 

 

 
 

 
 


